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For the attention of: DCPs, ICPs 

Priority: HIGH 

Re:  Launch of Classic Repo  

 

Dear Client, 

with reference to our previous Market Notice MN_40/2017 of May 2, 2017 (link), on the same 

subject, we are pleased to announce that, after the successful outcome of the test, the 

migration from Buy and Sell Back to Classic Repo will be launched from 24th July 2017. 

 

Please use the following contact address for any operational or functional support requests: 

 

Helpdesk.Settlement@lseg.com 

+39 02 33635387 

 

Requests for general information should be sent to: 

pt.clientservices@lseg.com 

+ 39 02 33635 640 

 

 

http://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/documents/Classic_Repo_-_Market_Notice_ENG%20v.%203.0%20ENG.pdf

